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Press Release.

Chris MacGregor appointed as new A.E.L Managing Director.

Alderney Electricity are pleased to announce the appointment of Chris MacGregor to the
position of Managing Director to replace James Lancaster who is retiring from the role.

Chair of the Board of Directors Matt Birmingham said....

“After an extensive search that initially attracted over forty candidates the Board of A.E.L. are
delighted to announce the appointment of Chris MacGregor and look forward to him joining the
company on the 1% July 2025. The board would also like to thank outgoing MD James Lancaster
for his work over the last 10 years and the sterling service he has given the company.”

Chris MacGregor said,

“l am delighted to accept the role as the next Managing Director. Building upon the great
foundation established by James Lancaster and the dedicated AEL team, | am committed to
advancing our journey toward a sustainable and resilient energy future for Alderney.

This position offers a unique opportunity to blend my professional expertise with my personal
values. My leadership experience and entrepreneurial approach will support the achievement of
our goals with integrity and transparency. | passionately believe that by collaborating with the
community, we can address the challenges of climate change and accelerate a transition to
energy solutions that are innovative, appropriate, and respectful of our unique environment.

With family ties to Alderney, | have a deep-rooted commitment to the island and am eager to
immerse myselfin island life and contribute to its long-term sustainability. | look forward to
earning your trust and support as we work to ensure a bright and more sustainable future for all
residents of Alderney.”

Ends.



